
Attention:  Members of the Israel Heart Society 

Dear members, 

We are pleased to inform you that the Friends of the Israel Heart Societ -
FIHS (two grants)& Prof.  Amir Lerman & The Israel Heart Society (one 
grant), will support three early career cardiologists from Israel, with travel & 
participation scholarships for the upcoming ACC meeting, which will be held in 
Washington, on March 17-19, 2017. 

Each grant will be in the sum of $2,000. 

The criterions and instructions to apply are as follows: 

- Member of the Israel Heart Society 

- Trainee in Cardiology or Board Certified Cardiologist since 2012 

- Letter of application from the candidate  
- Recommendation letter from the director of the department  
- Curriculum Vita  
- A copy of the abstract that was submit and the acceptance letter from the 
ACC where  applicable. 

       
- All the required letters & document should appear in English 

- Priority will be given to candidates whose work is accepted for presentation 
at the conference and candidates that have not received this grant in the past. 

The application must be submitted to the secretariat of the Israel Heart 
Society by E-mail: 
ihs@israel-heart.org.il 

Submission deadline: February  3, 2017 

On behalf of the Israel Heart Society, we would like to extend our thanks & 
appreciation to: 

 Prof.  Jeffrey Goldberger, President and to the members of the FIHS, 

 Prof. Amir Lerman 

for their generosity support. 

  

Sincerely yours, 

Michael Glikson, MD, FACC, FESC                 Ronen Rubinshtein, MD, 
FACC, FESC 

President                                                           Secretary General 
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